
Training path for international pedagogy professionals
Stadin AO (Helsinki Vocational College and Adult Institute) is organizing training for 

international pedagogy professionals ​​in 2024! The next training is in autumn 2024 (2.9.-

20.12.2024). 

In training, you can choose to focus on early childhood education or basic education. Teaching 

is in Finnish and is free of charge. Finnish language skills should be at level ~A2.1.There are 

24 hours of study per week, less than 6 hours per day.

The training includes:

• Professional orientation to Finnish early childhood education or basic education

• Finnish language studies

• Work try-out in kindergartens and elementary schools in the city of Helsinki

(finnish language studies and professional guidance continues during the work try-out)

At the end of the work try-out, the goal is to get a job in early childhood education or basic 

education for the city of Helsinki and/or apply for qualifying studies. We also offer support for 

the teacher's degree recognition process.

All applicants take part in a language test and an interview Apply for training and register 

for info: https://bit.ly/stadinaopedagogit. The application period ends on 11.8.2024.

Time and place for the information session: 

Monday 12.8.2024 from 13:00 to 16:00

Stadin ammatti ja –aikuisopisto, Teollisuuskatu 23 (A2), 00510 Helsinki. 

More information: Jenni Pyhähuhta, Project coordinator

jenni.pyhahuhta@edu.hel.fi
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